
August 11, 2015

Dear Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council,

Iam writing to you today to request a liquor license. Iown Premier Catering located at 1906 Ward Ave in
La Crosse,Wl. I provide catering services at our banquet facility (New Villa). Ialso operate a weekly taco
pizzanight and fish fry at the same location. Iemploy ten people and we planto open in October 2015.

Sincerely,

Matthew Nunemacher

Premier Catering

1906 Ward Ave

La Crosse, Wl 54601

(608)792-9157

matt@premiercatering.org






